
BRP CONFLICT MINERAL POLICY 

 

 
 Background  
In 2012, the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission adopted rules pursuant to Section 1502 
of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act which established 
disclosure requirements related to certain minerals originating from mines in the Democratic 
Republic of the Congo or adjoining countries (“Covered Countries”). These rules require 
publicly-traded companies to report annually on the source and chain of custody of gold, tin, 
tantalum and tungsten (“3TG”) in products manufactured by the company. 

 Policy Statement 
BRP strives to be a good corporate citizen. We are committed to ensuring the health, safety and 
protection of people who use our products. We require high social, environmental and human 
rights standards among our suppliers. Managing our obligations in relation to Conflict Minerals 
is a part of this corporate responsibility. 
BRP supports the goal of ending the violence and human rights violations in the Covered 
Countries. BRP is committed to have a global supply chain that is in compliance with the conflict 
mineral rules. BRP has no direct relationships with mines, smelters or refiners of 3TGs,  
 we rely on our direct suppliers to provide information on the origin of the 3TGs contained in 
components and materials supplied to us and expect our suppliers to take similar measures with 
their suppliers to ensure a consistent policy alignment throughout the supply chain. 


